
 

 
2023 Track-A-Thon 

Family Sponsorship Form 
________________________________________________________ 
Thank you for your interest in supporting Queen of the Rosary School’s Track-A-Thon with a family 
sponsorship. A minimum donation of $200 is kindly requested*, and includes name on participant 
shirts and event signage, as well as recognition on the school’s website and in the parish bulletin and 
online newsletter.  In addition, each sponsoring family will receive 2 adult-sized event shirts. 

  
Name_______________________________________________________________________ 

Name as it should appear on shirt/event 
signage:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Address______________________________________________________________________________  

City __________________________________ State_____________ Zip Code______________________ 

Phone Number (_______)_____________________E-mail:_____________________________________   

Shirt #1 Size:    S    M    L    XL   2XL   

Shirt #2 Size:    S    M    L    XL  2XL 

 

Please return completed form and payment by April 28, 2023 to:  

Queen of the Rosary School  
Attn:  Track-A-Thon Sponsorship – Cheri Cage 
690 Elk Grove Boulevard  
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007  
Federal Tax ID # 36-2755669 
 

Please contact Cheri Cage with any questions:  
clcage@hotmail.com 708-254-1047    

*Please note that family sponsorship donations do not count toward individual student amounts 
pledged. 


